
Range Company
Los Angeles

April 13, 2007

Mr. Todd W. White
1801 South Main Street
Sapulpa, Oklahoma 74066

Dear Mr. White,

Thank you for requesting authorization to use the Chambers trademark on your Chambers Lovers
web site (www.chamberstoves.net).

Chamberstoves.net offers an important historical perspective on classic Chambers cooking
appliances and provides a resource for owners of original Chambers stoves. Due to the value and
services provided by your site, I am happy to offer you permission to use the Chambers mark on
your site until further notice. 

This authorized use of the Chambers mark does not extend beyond your web community nor
does it authorize the sale of Chambers branded appliances.

Thank you again for your request.

Best regards,

Michael Lee (signed)
Chambers Range Company
www.chambersrange.com

Owner: Chambers trademark
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